

PSO Meeting Minutes May 5, 2021 5:30 PM

Call to Order	5:33pm by Stacie Chakiris
Introductions	Virtual Attendees: Stacie Chakiris, Gina Costa, Jenny Bovio, Andre
	Probst, Veronica Woods, Karen Schreck and Lucy Carpentier.
Approval of	Review/Approve Meeting Minutes from April
Minutes	Motion to approve: Andre Probst
	Approved: Karen Schreck
President's Report	This was an election year for the PSO Board. Voting was open
_	from the April meeting until the day before the May meeting,
	May 4. Stacie Chakiris, Veronica Woods, and Jen Bovio were all
	re-elected!
	• We have a PayPal account! Please feel free to share with out-of-
	town family and friends that want help support the PSO. All
	donations are tax deductible.
	• Oberweis is the last fundraiser of the school year! It is happening
	May 7 from 9am – 10pm.
	• To save money we will be cancelling our Zoom account after
	tonight's meeting. Should we still need to hold online meetings
	next year we will re-activate the account.
	The Camp Scholarship committee met and we were able to give
	out \$1,738. Any scholarship that we could not cover was sent to
	SEDOL Foundation.
Treasurer Report	Given by Veronica Woods & Stacie Chakiris
1	• We made \$285 from our March Spirit Wear sale. We also made
	an additional \$121.48 when we re-opened the virtual store at the
	_
	end of April.
	• We still have not gotten anywhere with Clucker's! Stacie is
	working with GroupRaise to get the matter settled. We hope to
	have it resolved this summer.
	Denny's was also a disappointment to work with. They only
	recorded one sale for the entire day. Multiple people on our call



PSO Meeting Minutes May 5, 2021 5:30 PM

	 stated that they went, but unfortunately their totals weren't recorded and Denny's was not willing to work with us to remedy the situation. We won't be working with them again! Our expenses were our April Zoom charge of \$14.99, Camp Scholarship of \$1,738, and \$289 for Staff Appreciation. Ending balance is \$26,342.36 Our fiscal year ends June 30. We will post our final financial reports at that time.
Secretary Report	Given by Jenny Bovio
	• Tell a Story Day was a huge success thanks to Val Donnan,
	Allison, Gina and Mr. Bob!
	We are so grateful to them for making this day happen and
	making it memorable! I hope we can continue this next year.
School Report	Given by Gina Costa:
	The ABC Countdown has been amazing!
	Last week Allison and Val spoke with the Rotary Club about
	Assistive Technology and working with the students of
	Laremont.
	Staff Appreciation week is going on! Allison and I have
	planned something special for the staff every day.
Open Forum	Stacie reported that the PSO has been celebrating Staff
	Appreciation week. We had Musical Monday, Treat Yo'self
	Tuesday, Wacky Wednesday, Thirsty Thursday and Feature
	Friday.
	Thank you to all of the staff that participated in Wacky
	Wednesday with their dad jokes! We couldn't decide on just
	one winner because the jokes were all so good. We had four
	winners: Jill Schwarz, Rebecca Slye, Amy Larish and Jennifer



PSO Meeting Minutes May 5, 2021 5:30 PM

	 Kaplan. Each of them will be receiving a \$25 Starbucks gift card. Andre thanked the PSO for everything they have done this year.
Meeting Adjourned	Motion to end the meeting made by Gina Costa
	Meeting adjourned at 5:56pm
	See everyone next year!